
North Cadbury and Yarlington Parish Council Rights of Way Report – November 2020 

 

Works completed 

WN 19/72 Path has been sprayed out. 

WN 19/27  Stile repaired at junction with 19/97.  

Outstanding Issues 

WN 19/78 ROW officer has agreed to replace gate at southern entrance to this footpath. 

WN 31/7 Tree down and foliage blocking path.  

WN 19/105 Restricted byway remains in deplorable state. Notices prohibiting vehicles have been 

placed at each end. Issue of the bollards still unresolved.  

 A growing number of parishioners have written to Rob Coate, senior ROW officer, 

protesting about the state of the byway.  

WN 19/95 Bridge to be re-built.  

WN 19/1 (Smallway Lane east) access overgrown, broken stile, no finger post and  southern 

end at junction with Frog Lane no access, overgrown, no stile or way marking. Path 

has been in this state for at least 7 months. Uncertain who owns the land – possibly  

Mount Pleasant Farm Holdings.   

WN 19/101 Gate at eastern end is dangerous. It drops on its hinges and latching post is 

beginning to collapse. No response from land owners.  Now in the hands of ROW 

officer. 

WN 19/27 Maize harvested but crop for sheep fodder sown. No path. Landowner unknown.  

WN 22/16 Maize harvested but path not reinstated. Landowner unknown.  

Manor Farm Route through farmyard at the end of Sleight Lane Track is confusing for walkers. 

PPLO is considering how to place waymarks more effectively. 

WN 19/38 Crop has grown over the footpath. Sue Seager informed. PPLO will contact again. 

WN 19/91 Better signing required. Exit to Woolston Road has been diverted. Original exit 

blocked.  

 

Circular walks project 

One display board has been completed and three more are being made. A number of sites have 

been proposed and discussions are taking place.   

 

 


